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This year’s AGM was again very well attended, there were no changes in the executive committee, however Martin Body stepped down as committee member.  Anybody wishing to be part of the committee at any stage please contact one of the executive members who will put forward your representation.
Presentation Night
Once again the end of season presentation took place at The Hourglass, Sculthorpe, it was well attended and provided a sociable end to the season.  It was suggested that for next season it may be a possibility to have the presentation and AGM at the same time which would help to encourage more to attend.
Coaching
We again sponsored the table tennis awards at Wells high school, which was won by Archie Rayner with Finley Hewson was nominated.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Andy reported that 4 of the Ladies only days had been held with 2 more to be played in July and September.  A taster day was held on Aug 19th at Fakenham sports centre.
All Other Business
It was questioned if the rule for receiving 3 points for playing the fixture on time was having the right effect as games were being played with 2 players, it was agreed to review this rule at the end of the coming season, if anybody has any comments or observations throughout the season please let a committee member know.
Finally, this league is run by volunteers who do their best in their respective roles and enjoy providing a well-run sociable league, but there is always room for improvement, so if anybody has any ideas with regards to any aspect of the league, please let a committee member know!
